
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

32. EVENTS COMMITTEE REPORT 
 
 The Board considered a report of the Events Committee meeting held on 6 August 2004. 
 
 The Board resolved that the information be received and that the following recommendations 

regarding Neighbourhood Week be adopted.  
 
 Neighbourhood Week 
 
 1. That a “Mums and Tots” walk be held. 
 
 2. That this year’s colouring competition be circulated by placing it in The Mail newspaper. 
 
 3. That a display in Northlands Mall be organised to launch and promote Neighbourhood Week. 
 
 


